
 

 
  

 
 
Media Advisory 

 
To: All Media  
 
Att: News Editors 
 
For immediate release 
 
21 January 2011 
 
Media briefing at Tshwane South College 
 
The Tshwane South College invites members of the media to a briefing to clarify 
the situation at the college in relation to a number of false statements that have 
been made in public.  
 
 
Details of the media briefing are as follows:  
Date:      22 February 2011 
Time:  12h00 
Venue:  Tshwane South College 
                      85 Schoeman Street 
            Pretoria 
 
 
For more information contact Tshwane South College Council Chairperson 
Mr Themba Ncalo on 0736141902. 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Education  
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gau teng Provincial 
Government's portal at www.gautengonline.gov.za  


